
Another week has gone by and we have seen some significant progress on the project with
the pouring of concrete sidewalks on the east side as well as curb and gutter from the
southwest corner to the north about 120 feet or so on the west side.
 
Tentative plans  for next week:

·         Continue pouring of sidewalk on the west side starting at the southwest corner ( I will
try to get a definitive day and provide an update so store owners can plan for it)

·         Pouring of additional concrete on the eastside to the next expansion joint (just north of
the radio station)

·         More curb and gutter on the west side moving north.
·         General site cleanup

 
As a reminder once concrete pouring has begun in front of your place of business you must
remain off of it for 48 hours (for example if concrete pouring has begun on Tuesday at 9:00am
you cannot walk on it until Thursday at 9:00am).  This allows for the top surface of the
concrete to properly cure so as not to cause any deformations or issues with the finish.  As
stated above I will try and get updates on the exact days the sidewalks will be poured to keep
everyone informed.  Please email or call if you have any questions or concerns.  Enjoy your
weekend.
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